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FOUR YEAR ANNIVERSARY: 

December 16th was our for year 
anniversary of when we arrived to live 
full-time here in Belize. Wow, it is hard 
to believe! The doctors thought I would 
be dead and left me for dead refusing to 
give me a bypass. They said I couldn’t 
go to Belize. Well here I am four years 
later and I feel better than when I 
arrived. Souls and lives have been 
change to the glory of God! All the 
doors that have open. All the people 
that said things could not happen, like 
coming without deputation, our work 
permit, permanent residence and such 
were accomplished. Satan has tried to 
destroy, but the key was to draw night 
to God and resist the devil and be 
steadfast. I am still here all by the grace 
of God! 

CAR CRASH: 

We recently had one of the worst traffic 
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accidents to be recorded in Belize. It left 7 
dead, 4 Belizean’s and three tourists. 
Former Assistant Commissioner of Police, 
Eduardo Wade and his daughter Forty-five-
year old Lourdes Wade died in the crash. 
As a Police Chaplin here I was there to 
offer prayer and condolences to the police 
for the loss of their former colleagues.
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I also minister weekly to the Social 
Security Board (SSB) and was called in 
as they held a special service for 
Lourdes Wade who worked there. I 
sang, played my guitar, spoke and 
prayed. There was about 200 gathered 
and I was delighted to hear many pray 
to trust in Christ at the service. I also 
prayed in the back offices for coworkers 
who where seriously grieving. The next 
day the CEO of the SSB stopped all 
operations so we could pray. I mean 
there was the general public inside the 
SSB waiting in line and he announced 
that we were going to pray. It is hard to 
comprehend because I know that would 
never happen in the USA and if it did, 
there would be a lawsuit filed. It was a 
great honor to have this opportunity and 
I would ask that you pray for those 
grieving from the loss.  

NEW CAR: 

The car I had picked out was not the 
one the salesman delivered to me. It 
was not in as nice of condition and it 
reeked of cigarette smoke. I was 
definitely disappointed and didn’t want 
to pass on this information until it was 
resolved. The good news was the 
salesman promised to bring in one in 
better condition. It has taken a while but 
he has now done that and we will be 
swapping out this week. In the mean 
time, this one has been a blessing and I 
have had no problems which has been 
such a help for the ministry. Thanks 
again to all who sacrificed to make this 
possible! Your giving is being used for 
His honor and glory!

Thank you again for all the prayers and 
support! 

Yours Faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family 

Please click this link to partner with us or 
mail your tax deductible gift to our 
address to the right. 
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